
2024 UUP Discretionary Salary Increase Award 
Appeal Form 

Employee Name: 

Department: 

This form should only be used by employees who did not receive a recommendation letter from their 
supervisor/department chair.  Please refer to the Discretionary Award Memo for deadlines to submit your 
appeal. Please submit this form and other supporting documentation to your divisional vice-president.

1. Please use the space below to provide a brief rationale for why you should be considered for DSI.
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